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WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week we were trialling using some older pupils to 
lead our Wake ‘n Shakes. Thank you to Year 5 and Miss 
Badesha for working hard on it this week.  Next week is 

the turn of the adults.  Parents please do feel free to 
come and join your child in their line.  You would be 
surprised at how good you feel after a rise in blood 

pressure first thing in the morning! 
 

Please note that photographs and videos will not be 
permitted due to safeguarding regulations. 

 

HELP YOUR CHILD READ 
We have started our ‘Help Your Child 
Read’ course this week.  We had a great 
turn out of parents who spent the 
morning looking at phonics and how to 
help with phonics.  This course is now 
full but can run again next term.  

 
 

HELP YOUR CHILD COUNT 
A fantastic morning was had on 
Thursday with our parents and the 
maths tutor.  This is going to be an 
amazing opportunity to get to know how 
we teach maths to your children in 
school. This course is now full but can 
run again next term.  

 
 

Our family learning tutors have really enjoyed 
working with parents this week.  “What a 
wonderfully keen and positive bunch of 
parents.  I’ve not come across such an 

enthusiastic group in a long time.”  Our 
Phonics Tutor  

 

Star Writers 
Every week teachers choose an amazing piece of writing to 

display in the entrance hall.  This week’s star writers are:  
 

Maya Foster –Oak 
Dominik Swiader – Wattle 

Noel Liju – Willow 
Osiris Parsons-Willerton – Elm 

Joshua Golder – Cherry 
Summer King - Redwood 
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Diary dates for upcoming events:  
 
Year 6 Tuition  - Tutoring takes place on Mondays 3.15-4.15pm. 
 
Year 1 – Multiskills event at BGN School Thursday 12.45-2.30pm.  
Please return permission slips to class. 
 
Open Classroom Event – we love parents coming in to school to share in the children’s learning and fun. 
Please note the following dates for your children: 
 
Oak Class – Friday 24th March (Oak 8.40 – 10.00am, Acorn – 12 – 12.45pm) 
Wattle Class – Monday 3rd April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Willow Class – Tuesday 4th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Elm Class – Wednesday 5th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Chery Class – Thursday 6th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Redwood Class – Friday 7th April (1:00pm – 1:30pm) 
 
Clubs next week – Monday Football, Wednesday Dance, Thursday Gardening, Thursday Drama, Friday Card 
Sharks Club. Please see the school office for further details. 
 
Break-up day – Friday 7th April at 1:30pm. 
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND SEE YOU ON MONDAY  

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
 

FRIDAY 24th MARCH 

 
We would like to raise money to help people 
who have tough lives, in the UK and across 

Africa. All children are invited to wear 
something red, including red noses. 

Throughout the day, all children will take part in 
a SKIP-A-THON, as well as lots more fun 

activities throughout the day! 
 

To take part in our fun day we recommend a 
donation of £1. 

 
We are looking forward to a super day! 

The winning house for the week is: 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

We are very pleased to announce that the 
Magna in Action Committee has donated a very 
generous £1,000 towards our new playground 

equipment. This will really make a difference. A 
big thank you to Mateusz & Dominik Swiader’s 

mum, Barbara, for the recommendation and for 
supporting our funding application. 

http://www.magna.com/

